“A caring, happy and creative environment in which ALL children can succeed”

What’s happening week commencing:  Monday 28th  January 2019 
	
	Morning
	Afternoon
	After School

	Monday
	
	
	Powys Active Kids 
Reception to Yr 6

	Tuesday
	Urdd Football Competition
Newtown
	
	Football Club
Reception to Yr 3

	        Wednesday
	
	
	Golf - Yrs 3 to 6

Pyjama Drama – Yrs 1 & 2

	Thursday
	
	
	Netball Club
Yrs 4, 5 & 6

	Friday
	 
	
	Football Club
Yrs 4, 5 & 6


Our Welsh Phrase of the Week is: 


‘Beth wyt ti’n hoffi wneud?’
‘Dw i’n hoffi chwarae pel-droed’

‘What do you like doing?’

‘I like playing football’
Dear Parent / Carer,
Netball Competition
Well done to the teams who took part in the Netball competition at the Flash last Friday.  They played very well and were a credit to the School.

Indoor Athletics

Class 3 enjoyed taking part in the Indoor Athletics Decathlon on Tuesday.  They were very well behaved and again, they were a credit to the School.
Urdd Football Competition - Tuesday

If your child is taking part and if you have not already done so, can you please ensure you return the permission slip by Monday at the latest.  The competition is on Astro turf, therefore they will need to wear either moulded studs or astro trainers, plus shin pads.  Football kit will be provided.
Urdd Eisteddfod – Arts and Crafts

If your child is a member of Urdd and is interested in entering the individual Arts and Crafts section, we will be sending out details of the competitions with the themes and requirements later in the week.
Horrible Histories!

Class 3 will be going to see the ‘Terrible Tudors’ at Theatre Severn on Thursday 11th April.  More details will follow nearer the time.

Water Bottles / Fruit Snack
Can we please remind you that children need to bring a water bottle to school every day.  Also, if they are bringing a snack for break time, please ensure it is fruit. Thank you.

PE Kits

Again, a reminder for all children to keep their PE kit in school every day.  Also can you make sure uniform/clothing is labelled clearly with your child’s name. 

Class 1 – Sound Table

Mrs Hughes has noticed that some of the children in Reception have difficulty playing ‘I Spy’.  To help them with this, she is going to set up a ‘Sound Table’ whereby the children in Class 1 will be asked to bring in something from home which begins with the chosen letter of the week, and place it on the Sound Table.  The letter for this week is ‘S’, so on Monday, if possible, could the children in Class 1 please bring in an item beginning with the letter S.  Thank you.

Amanda Williams
‘Beth wyt ti’n hoffi wneud?’





‘Dw i’n hoffi chwarae pêl-droed’
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